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RainSmart Rebates Pilot Program Marks Successful First Year 
Celebrating Community Engagement and Achievements 

 
WATERFORD, Mich., Jan. 13, 2025— Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner Jim Nash’s pilot 
program, RainSmart Rebates, has completed its first year with impressive results. Designed for homeowners in 
the George W. Kuhn Drain Drainage District, the program demonstrated high levels of community participation 
and effective stormwater management through residential green stormwater infrastructure. This program 
encourages homeowners to take an active role in managing their property’s stormwater runoff by installing rain 
gardens, planting trees, and using rain barrels, with financial support provided through rebates and grants. 
 
“I’m thrilled by the success we’ve seen in our first year,” said Commissioner Nash. “By empowering residents 
to act, we’re not only managing stormwater runoff but also protecting water quality and enhancing our 
communities for years to come. This program is a win-win for our municipalities and the environment.” 
 
First-Year Achievements 

• $60,000 rebates were issued, with an average rebate of $500 per participant. 
• $16,000 awarded in grants. 
• 159 rain barrels were installed. 
• 98 native trees were planted. 
• 49 rain gardens were installed. 
• Projects installed will help collectively manage an estimated 605,000 gallons of stormwater annually. 
• Received a 2024 Achievement Award from the National Association of Counties. 

 
Participants have praised the program, calling it impactful, collaborative and sustainable. One participant called 
the program “inspiring,” noting it helped them learn about stormwater management and how to plan a more 
water-wise backyard. They rated the program a “10 out of 10” and encouraged neighbors to apply in the future. 
 
Building on its first-year achievements, RainSmart Rebates will begin accepting applications for its second year 
on March 1, 2025. The program will continue collaborating with municipal stakeholders to engage and benefit 
more residents. 
 
“We’re excited to take everything we’ve learned in the first year and make the program even better in 2025,” 
said Commissioner Nash. “RainSmart Rebates demonstrates how small, local actions can have a big impact.” 
 
The George W. Kuhn Drain Drainage District serves all or part of the following municipalities: Berkley, Beverly 
Hills, Birmingham, Clawson, Ferndale, Hazel Park, Huntington Woods, Madison Heights, Oak Park, Pleasant 
Ridge, Royal Oak, Royal Oak Township, Southfield and Troy.  
 
Residents interested in participating in the 2025 program can learn more, verify eligibility and apply at 
oakgov.com/rainsmart. 
 
About Oakland County Water Resources 
The Oakland County Water Resources Commissioner’s office prioritizes public health, environmental 
preservation, and the delivery of dependable water and sewer services. We are dedicated to maintaining high-
quality standards, protecting natural resources, and ensuring the community’s economic well-being. Our office 
strives to meet and exceed all local, state and federal water quality and environmental regulations. Learn more 
about our efforts and services at oakgov.com/water. 
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